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PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION

505 VAN NESS AVENUE

SAN FRANCISCO, CA  94102-3298

May 9, 2001

RE: Workshop Notice Regarding SBX1 5 Funds to be Allocated to the Energy Utilities

To: Interested Participants

Pursuant to the May 3, 2001 Commission Decision (D.)01-05-033, the Public Utilities Commission’s Energy Division will hold a two day public workshop to facilitate public input on the allocation of funds authorized by SBX1 5 for LIEE and CARE programs administered by all energy utilities in California as well as reporting requirements for these utilities. 

PUBLIC INPUT WORKSHOP




May 29 and 30, 2001

9:30 AM to 4:00 PM

Pacific Energy Center

851 Howard Street

San Francisco, CA

Conference call capabilities will be provided by calling 1-877-660-9795 and then by dialing pass code 22726#.  The Pacific Energy Center is handicap accessible.  

If you cannot attend the workshop and would like to provide written comments on the subject that may be incorporated into the workshop discussions, those comments need to be received by 4 PM on May 25, 2001, and should be mailed to:

Stephen Rutledge

California Public Utilities Commission 

Energy Division, 4th Floor

505 Van Ness Ave.

San Francisco, CA 94102

Questions regarding the workshop should be addressed to Stephen Rutledge of the Energy Division (phone 415-703-1809; e-mail sjr@cpuc.ca.gov) or Donna Wagoner of the Energy Division (phone 415-703-3175; e-mail dlw@cpuc.ca.gov).

Sincerely,

Stephen Rutledge

Energy Division

cc:
Service List in Rulemaking 98-07-037

Service List in Applications 00-11-009, et al

